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Our VIEW club currently supports six (6) students through The Smith Family's Learning For Life
Program with every dollar raised going to support Australian children's education. Our members
currently use the Containers for Change program and it subsidizes one of the following- one and a
half (1 1/2) primary, one (1) secondary or a part there of one (1) tertiary student. So, every dollar
earned is crucial to our support. Doubling the refund would enable us to increase our sponsorships
thereby benefiting Australian children in need.



